
 

 

Polehampton C of E Schools ~ 1st March 2024 
“Let your light shine” Matthew5:16 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Castell and Mrs Medcalf 

What a lovely week we’ve had - we’ve been exploring                  

forgiveness and think this would be a really great ‘dinner 

table’ chat for families to have. At the infants, we read a book 

about a bear who did the wrong thing to a rabbit (who had 

made him angry).  This lead beautifully into discussions 

around, “Do unto others as you would have them do to 

you.” (Luke 6:31 & Matthew 7:12).  The juniors have been              

considering why forgiveness can be hard, when acts requiring 

forgiveness have caused anger, upset or frustration. As         

always, the children shared their thoughts with the upmost 

care and   compassion.  Please do speak to your children this 

weekend; for many, forgiveness can play a huge part in          

maintaining emotional wellness. 

Junior Diary Dates  

 

World Book Day            

Thursday 7th March                  

Parents Evening                            

5th & 18th March                          

Year 5 Residential                

Mon 11th-Wed 13th Mar 

Cross Country Relays,             

Thursday 21st March              

Comic Relief                          

Friday 15th March             

Year 5 Cake Sale              

Friday 15th March              

Easter Holidays              

Thursday 28th, 1:50pm 

Infant Diary Dates  
 

Parents Evening                

4th and 6th March                   

19th March (Blue Class) 

Purple Reading Museum                                            

12th March 

Yellow Reading Museum                                     

13th March 

Comic Relief                          

Friday 15th March 

Year 1 Aviation Museum 

19th March 

Year 2 Fair Trade Coffee 

Morning                                      

27th March, am 

Easter Holidays             

Thursday 28th, 1:40pm 

SEN Support  

[Please see previous bulletin for more information] 

Food Bank  

A reminder that our food bank is still running for our families. Please email the school office and collect at a 

time that is suitable for you. Please be assured that this is treated in the strictest confidence.  

World Book Day 

Juniors | Book Character Fancy Dress on Friday 7th March 

There will be a more detailed letter about the junior World Book Day next week.    

 

Infants | Pyjamas or Onesie on Thursday 6th March 

Please see last week’s bulletin about the infant World Book Day events!  

Please remember to book your parents’ evening slots for next week (and the week after for the juniors). 

A huge thanks to the PTA and their team of volunteers for organising such a fun flipathon. 

Thank you too to all our families and generous sponsors – a fabulous £2041 was raised in total! 

This is wonderful. We are very grateful to all involved. 


